
 STILL LIVING WITH 
HARVEY DAMAGE? 

Hundreds of homeowners are still dealing 
with the effects of Hurricane Harvey. If 
you are one of them, don’t wait any 
longer to get the help you need. 
 
The Texas General Land Office 
Homeowner Assistance Program (HAP) 
has funds available to repair or 
reconstruct eligible Harvey-damaged 
homes. 
 
Funds are available on a first eligible, first 
served basis. Basic eligibility 
requirements apply.  
 

Now is your chance. Rebuild your 
future. 

 
To apply, visit  

recovery.texas.gov/hap 
 

No computer? No problem! 
To schedule an appointment at a  

local office, call  
1.844.893.8937 

 

*Applicants must provide a valid ID, proof of 
ownership, occupancy and income, and 

documentation of any previous assistance when 
completing an application.* 


